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Celebrating pets at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

On Thursday 11 April we celebrated National Pet Day here at The Old Downs Residential Care Home.

To mark the occasion, our Deputy Manager Karen brought her lovely pet rabbit Oreo to visit our Home. Our residents thoroughly

enjoyed stroking Oreo and told Karen about the pets they used to own.

Everyone loved the visit from Oreo and we're looking forward to seeing our furry friend again soon!
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